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HOLIDAY
REMINDERS

Remember to be
courteous to your
neighbors when
hosting gatherings

If you plan to receive
packages while out of
town, we recommend
having someone
receive them for you

to prevent package
theft

Check all cords and
wiring when hooking

up outdoor
decorations

HALLOWEEN

Halloween is on Tuesday, October 31st! We hope all
our residents have a safe and Happy Halloween!

This Halloween weekend, we ask that
all residents please keep the
following reminders and safety tips j(t »*
in mind: fl—tm%%
<)

e If you will be drinking alcohol,
please drink responsibly

» Drive slowly/be cautious of people walking outside
e Travel in groups and be aware of your surroundings

e Share your location with the people you are
traveling with in case you get separated

e Check local ride share options to use as your
primary mode of transportation if you will be drinking
alcohol

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at
info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546
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